
 

 
 
DATE: July 6, 2015 
 
Greene County Unveils New Dashboard Portal 
  
Springfield, MO – In an effort to promote open book management and community engagement, 
Greene County has introduced a new Dashboard portal, which highlights the financial 
operations of the county. This portal details information related to sales tax and general 
revenue funds. In addition, a section of the portal is dedicated to the county’s involvement in 
the ‘Great Game of Government’, a way to engage employees to actively participate in the 
financial accountability of the county.  
 
This portal can be accessed by clicking on the rectangular blue button located above the news 
section on the home page of the Greene County website labeled ‘Greene County Dashboard’. 
 
Suggestions on ways to enhance the Dashboard are welcome and should be emailed to 
acrews@greenecountymo.org. 
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